Sheridan College Faculty Lecture Series Presents

Dr. Sy Thickman
The Way We Were

Dr. Sy Thickman has been an involved, committed citizen of Sheridan
for many years. In this lecture he will share stories and anecdotes
about the growth of Sheridan College over the last 70 years and its
impact on our community. Sy will also share insights about the
growth and impact of the WYO Theater, Fulmer Library, Sheridan
Memorial Hospital, the HUB (Senior Center) and the YMCA.

WHERE: Whitney Center for the Arts Concert Hall
WHEN: Thursday, September 27, 2018
TIME: 7:00 PM

For live stteaming go to: WhitnheyArts.org
Refreshments to follow the lecture
FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Sheridan College Foundation (307) 675-0700
Free Admission
The Faculty Lecture Seties is funded by the
Thickman Lecture Endowment.
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